
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All students attending St Michael's Primary School have the right to feel safe. The care, safety and 
wellbeing of children and young people is a fundamental responsibility of all within our school.  

 

 

 

ST MICHAEL’S NEWSLETTER  
Term 1 Number 1 - Friday, 29th January, 2021 

 
Principal: Denise Hussey                                             Parish Priest: Fr Nicholas Pearce 
8 Brougham Street                                                        456 Dryburgh Street 
North Melbourne 3051                                                  North Melbourne 3051 
Tel:  03 9329 9206                                                          Tel: 03 9328 2104 
Email: principal@smnthmelbourne.catholic.edu.au 
 

 

Respectful                       Responsible                      Learner                   Safe 
 



 

 

 
Welcome Back to school for 2021 

 
All children to start school on  

Monday 1st February 
 

Please arrive between 8.30am & 
8.45am 

 
Coffee & Tea available for Families 

. 
 
  

 

 

From the Principal………………. 

 

Respectful                       Responsible                      Learner                   Safe 
 



 

 
SCHOOL HOURS - 2021 

 
8.30AM ALL GATES OPEN 
 
8.45AM ALL CHILDREN ENTER CLASSROOMS 
 
8.50AM GATES LOCKED - CLASS ATTENDANCE ROLL MARKED 
 

CHILDREN ARRIVING AFTER 8.50AM WILL BE RECORDED AS LATE         
ARRIVALS AND NEED TO ENTER VIA THE OFFICE 
 

ALL CHILDREN NEED TO ARRIVE AT SCHOOL BEFORE 8.50AM 
 

3.10PM THERE WILL BE NO EARLY DISMISSAL BETWEEN 3.10PM - 3.30PM 
 
3.15PM ALL GATES OPEN 
 
3.30PM ALL CHILDREN FINISH SCHOOL 
 
3.45PM CHILDREN NOT COLLECTED WILL BE SENT TO AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP 
 

School uniform shop will now be available onsite every Tuesday from 3:15-3:45pm. 
 

  

 

 

From the Principal………………. 

 

Respectful                       Responsible                      Learner                   Safe 
 



 

 
 

LUNCHTIME CLUBS 
 

Monday - Mindfulness with Rita 
Tuesday - Japanese with Pippa 

Wednesday - Art with Luisa and Jeanette 
Thursday - Years 3-6 Flemington Road Oval Visit 

Friday - Running Club with Sarah 
 
 
 

 

The most simple thing I can do is to be good today but 
better tomorrow  

Denise Hussey (Principal) 
 
 
  

 

 

From the Principal………………. 

 

Respectful                       Responsible                      Learner                   Safe 
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